THE DELTA ACADEMY

August 12, 2022

Dear Parents:

The Delta Academy has been accredited by Cognia/AdvancED and the Northwest Accreditation Commission since July 1, 2008. Our current accreditation is valid through June 30, 2023. As an accredited school, we must gather data, analyze it, and make changes based on the data in order to continuously improve our school. In an effort to increase student performance, we will complete academic assessments with all students four times throughout the school year. These assessments are not part of your child's grade, but are very important as part of the process of continuous improvement. We will use the results of the assessments to make instructional adjustments. It is important that all students take these assessments seriously. We will be providing you with the results of the assessments along the way as well as a summary of your student's growth over the course of the entire year. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your support;

Kyle Konold, Ph.D. Superintendent The Delta Academy

Where Change Happens Every Day!

818 WEST BROOKS AVENUE NORTH LAS VEGAS, NV 89030 T: (702) 396-2252 F: (702) 396-0848

DeltaAcademyLV.com